
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 

Little Flower Sunday Masses 

Saturdays, 5:00 p.m. 

Sundays, 10:00 a.m. 

Reconciliation prior to all Masses OR by appointment 
 
Weekday Masses  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  8:00 a.m. 

Friday Adoration 7:30—8:00 a.m. 
  
College Park I Retirement Residence Liturgy 

1st & 3rd Thursday 10:30 a.m.   
 
College Park II Retirement Residence Liturgy 

2nd & 4th Friday of the month 10:30 a.m.  
 
Broadway Terrace Liturgy 

1st  & 3rd Friday of the month 9:30 a.m. 
 
Little Flower Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 

8:30 a.m.—12:00 noon 

1:00—3:30 p.m. 
 
Parish Staff Team 

Administrator:  Rev. Jose Periyilkatte 

    pastor2parishes@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant:  Bonnie Thiele Hunt 

    bonnie.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Office Manager:  Donna Costella 

    donna.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Caretaker/Maintenance:  Rick Morin 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone (306) 522-8583 

Fax 1-888-859-4358 

E-mail:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Website:  www.littleflowerregina.ca 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith community 
reaches out to all in service, compassion and love to fulfill our 
mission of proclaiming the gospel daily in word and deed. 

Little Flower Parish is wheelchair accessible 

through the Edgar Street entrance. 

 Third Sunday of Easter 

April 14 & 15, 2018 
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Third Sunday of Easter 

April 14 & 15, 2018 

Theme:  The risen Lord opens our minds to understand his death and resurrection.  They are the model for our living 

and dying.  Eucharistic union with him will bring us out of our darkness into his wonderful light. 

This Week in the Parish . . . . 

Daily Mass intentions listed below: 
 
Tues., Apr. 17  8:00 am +Repose of  Denis Brown 
 
Wed., Apr. 18  8:00 am +Repose of  Jim Fogarty 
 
Thurs., Apr. 19  8:00 am +Repose of  John Giess 
 
Fri., Apr. 20   8:00 am +Repose of Katharina Dornauer  
 
Sat., Apr. 21   5:00 pm +Repose of  Albert Blank 
 
Weekday Lector/Altar Server:  Barb Aman 
 
A complete list of daily Mass intentions (April) may be found on the bulletin 

boards and the parish website. 

 

Events: 
 
Sun., Apr. 15  Restored Order Sacraments retreat    
 
Tues., Apr. 17   8:30 am Bible study 

     7:00 pm Finance meeting 

     7:00 pm Baptism session #1 

Hospital Chaplains 
 

Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families to 

address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a 

friendly face and comforting presence, to talk about 

people’s fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and 

to contact a priest for Anointing of the Sick.  
 
General Hospital 306-519-1405—Pasqua Hospital, 306-

519-1380 – Wascana Rehabilitation Centre 306-530-

6511. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your generous support of the 2018 

Share Lent campaign! 

Development and Peace—Caritas Canada thanks 

you for your share Lent donation.  Thanks to your 

generosity, $5,497.75 was collected in our parish.  

This sum will help support the actions of our sis-

ters and brothers in Africa, Asia, Latin America, 

and the Middle East.  Thank you for continuing to 

pray for all those who are working to build a 

world of peace and justice.   



Prayer Ministry 
 

Please pray for the needs of the sick of our parish, the 

homebound, those in nursing homes and those who care 

for them, especially:  Florence Barrow, 

Germain Beaurivage, Tony & Kay 

Fahlman, Fr. Joe Firkola, Dean Hutchence, 

Mary Kish, Fr. Emmett Morrissey, Thomas 

& Theresa Periyilkatte,   Claudia Sali, 

Margaret Schaeffer, Dianne Stromich, 

Kathleen Wingerter and Louise Wingerter.  Please also, 

keep in your prayers all who are grieving the death of a 

loved one. 

Financial Update     

  Collection Target Apr 8 Jan 1-Apr 8 

    Over (short) Over (short) 

  Apr 8 Apr 8 from target from target 

Envelopes/Donations - 1325  $   3,002    

Non-envelope collection  $      513    

Total collection  $   3,515  $ 4,798  $          (1,283)  $          (14,468) 

“Jesus himself stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace 

be with you.’ But they were startled and frightened…” – 

Luke 24:36-37 

Throughout the day we have many opportunities to 

“see the face of Jesus” in others and to “be the face 

of Jesus” to others. Do we take that opportunity to 

provide “peace” to those we encounter or are we afraid of 

what others will think of us and do nothing? Pray for the 

strength to live a “God-centered” life and not a “self-

centered” life. 

Vocation View 
 
Jesus opened the minds of his followers to understanding 

of scripture.  He pronounced them as his witnesses.  Be 

the hands and feet of Jesus today.      (Luke 24:35-48) 

 

 

Joon Sung & Jae Sun Kim—April 21 
 

Richest blessings to you.  You are a particular witness of 

God’s love and fidelity amongst us! 

CWL Project 
 
Little Flower CWL is collecting “gently” used, clean bras.  

These garments will be taken to Uganda later this year.  

There is a basket at the back of the church where you can 

drop your donation off. 

March for Life 
 

Please join us for one or all of the Regina events: 

Monday May 7:  7:00 p.m. Vigil Mass dedicated to the 

Unborn at Holy Rosary Cathedral. Main Celebrant: 

Archbishop Donald Bolen. Social to follow. 

Tuesday May 8: 12:00 p.m. Registration and gathering at 

Christ the King Parish, 3239 Garnet Street. The March to 

the Legislative Building begins at 1:30 p.m. 
 
A Regina Pro-Life Fundraising banquet will be held at 

7:00 p.m. For tickets 306-569-1985 (25$ each) 

 

 
It's time to clean out your closets for the Annual Trash to 

Treasure Garage Sale.  Pick-ups/drop-offs can be arranged 

starting April 15. Please call the office for information. 
 
Camp Monahan Association extends a warm welcome to 

the newest members of its Board of Directors: Mary 

Campbell, Darren Fisher, George Kress, James Lipoth and 

Tasha Toupin. Camp is looking for volunteers to assist 

with camp clean-up, minor repairs, etc. as we get ready for 

the 2018 camping season. Please contact Bob Kowalchuk, 

Archdiocesan Representative to the Board, for more infor-

mation: BKowalchuk@archregina.sk.ca  or 306-352-1651 

ext 236. 

Special Collections 
 

Papal Charities  $1,458.10 

Needs of the Church in the Holy Land  $2,058.80 

Korean Mass 
 

Korean Mass is celebrated the third Sunday of the month 

at Little Flower Parish, 420 College Avenue.  Fr. Jose 

Periyilkatte presides at Mass at 11:30 am.  All are wel-

come. 

One Million Rosaries for  

Unborn Babies 
 

The 2018 One Million Rosaries for Un-

born Babies is scheduled for 4, 5 and 6 

May.  Persons participating in this multi-

national pro-life prayer event will pray at 

least one Rosary for an end to abortion. 

For details and to register go to: http://

www.saintmichaelthearchangelorganization.org/ 
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TF82: Placuit Deo, The CDF,  

and Smacking Down Salvation Heresies 
 

Does Brett have a clue how to pronounce Latin? What 

the heck is a CDF and what is its natural habitat? How 

do you get neo-Pelagianism out of your drapes? What is 

an acceptable substitute for neo-Gnosticism when bak-

ing? And what does any of this have to do with our eter-

nal salvation?  You really don't want to miss this week's 

Thinking Faith! 

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf82-placuit-deo-the-cdf-

and-smacking-down-salvation-heresies 

The Archdiocese of Regina  

Lay Formation Program 
 

"I'd love to take the course, but I want to wait until: my 

kids are grown, I can slow down at work, I'm retired..." 

The sad truth is, nearly 75% of young people, even those 

raised in religious homes, will leave the Church by the 

time they are 25 - well before many of us retire! Some of 

the most common reasons given for leaving one's faith 

behind include; perceived conflicts between faith and 

science, Christians behaving badly, a lack of evidence 

for the existence of God and difficulties with some of the 

Church's teachings. Our sons and daughters need men-

tors who are "well-trained and animated by a sincere 

faith whose life has been touched by the personal and 

merciful love of Jesus Christ" (Pope Francis). 
 
We are currently accepting applications for our fall in-

take. For more information or to register, please contact 

our Program Coordinator, Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 

Ext. 211 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca 

Archdiocese of Regina Leadership Camp 
 

All teens are invited to join us at the Archdiocese of Regina 

Leadership Camp this August. This summer camp experi-

ence for teens and young adults is an action packed 4 days. 

It will be full of time for adventure, time for stillness, time 

for prayer as well as time for all the things that every good 

camp has….great food, night games, beach time, campfires, 

hikes etc. There are TWO camps: 

- One for those ENTERING grades 10- 1st year University 

in the fall of 2018 (AUGUST 12-15)  

- One for those ENTERING grades 7-9 in the fall of 2018 

(AUGUST 16-19) This camp fills up quickly and spaces 

are quite limited. We hope you consider joining us as we 

enjoy a week in HOLYwood…..which is a much better 

place to visit than HOLLYwood. Registration forms are 

available from the church office or can be found at https://

archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps-

0 or by emailing ymo@archregina.sk.ca 

Retrouvaille 
 
Urgent!  Retrouvaille helps hurting marriages!  When cou-

ples experience difficulties in their marriage, they often feel 

alone; like there is no one who can help them.  Retrouvaille 

cares about your marriage.  Please consider registering for 

the Retrouvaille program before you consider divorce. For 

confidential information about or to register for the April 

27-29, 2018 weekend in Saskatoon, call our registration 

line at 306-652-7155 or email: retrouvaille@sasktel.net 

The Bishop’s Cup 
 

Students in Grade 8 and up are invited to come join in 

the first annual “Bishop Cup” Basketball tournament. 

Students, priests, deacons and seminarians 

will play with and against students. The 

tournament will be held Tuesday, April 

17th at Miller Comprehensive High School 

in Regina. There is no cost. A pizza supper 

will be served from 5:30- 6:45 and tourna-

ment will begin at 7:00. Spectators are 

welcome and encouraged! All students welcome to join! 

To regis te r  p lease emai l  Tammie  a t 

t.wickenheiser@rcsd.ca or phone 306-791-7230. 

Country Gospel Sing-A-Long 
St. Peter’s Parish 

100 Argyle Street 

Sunday, April 15 

2:00 pm 

South side entrance, parking in back, wheelchair accessible 

Free will offering 

Ladies!  
 

You are invited to the first ever "Blessed Brunch" at Holy 

Rosary Cathedral.   
 
Join us Saturday April 21, 2018. Brunch at 10:00 a.m. Op-

tional: Adoration and Confession 7:45 – 8:45 a.m. and 

Mass at 9:00 a.m. What’s a Blessed Brunch? It’s a potluck 

brunch where we actually meet other women in the com-

munity. We talk with each other, share a meal, have small 

group / large group time, and pray with each other. See 

Facebook for more information or email cassan-

dra.ursu@gmail.com call/text 306-519-5996. 

Be the peace you wish for the world. 

    Mahatma Gandhi 

There are untold joys awaiting 

you when you stop caring about 

what others think and start living 

the life you’ve been blessed with. 
Anon. 


